
       
 

        

 
          

 

       

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Savvy Parents Safe Kids 

Workshop is coming to you! 

 

Grand Ridge Elementary - Library  

January 14th, 2016     7:00-8:30 p.m. 

 

Discussion is open to all Issaquah 

School District Elementary Parents 
 

 

This workshop is about child safety topics such as: 

 Sleepovers & Play dates  

 Teaching children about body safety 

 Smartphone safety 

 What apps should kids avoid 

 Intro to online safety 

 The Super 10 Rules for Safety 

 Red Flags and Warning signs 
 

We all want to keep our kids safe… by bringing this 

dynamic workshop to the Issaquah School district, 

your parent community will learn how to use our 

essential and easy tips and tools that make safety 

fun, not scary and will help keep kids safer!  

 

No graphic conversations. No scare tactics. 

 

Contact: Kim Estes  

Kim@SavvyParentsSafeKids.com   

Visit us at SavvyParentsSafeKids.com 

 

 

 


